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Pledge to Pitch In! 

The Great Indy Cleanup is a national cleanup effort founded by Keep America Beautiful, Inc.,  

involving over 200 communities and more than 2 million volunteers annually, and is the largest litter cleanup 

program in Indianapolis. KIB’s Great Indy Cleanup runs from April 4th through October 31. 

Please Join Mayor Greg Ballard  
In partnership with 

To learn more about the Great Indy Cleanup program, and how to get involved, visit 

www.kibi.org/programs, or contact Tammy at Keep Indianapolis Beautiful:  

tstevens@kibi.org  

Mayor Ballard is asking all citizens to “Pledge to Pitch In” in April by  

recruiting friends and family to pick up litter and beautify your area.  
Once you’ve filled your bag, just place it at your curb for your weekly trash pick up 

and bask in the great feeling that YOU helped make a difference in your community.  

 

Please also take a moment to visit our website or call  

327-5300 and let us know what area you plan to help clean up! 
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